
Dear Parents and Carers,  

We are thinking about special things that we have at home. We are 

learning how to present them, and also ask and answer questions 

about them. 

Your child can bring in 1 small item on Friday (6th September) to talk 

about. After that, they will be able to bring in 1 special item to share when they are Star of the Week 

during the year.  

Thank you for your support, 

From the Year One team.  


